
 
 

Media Advisory 

Celebrating Environmental Public Health Education at the First 
Nations University of Canada 

 
The Canadian Institute of Public Health Inspectors (CIPHI) – Saskatchewan Branch will be planting a tree 

and presenting a commemorative plaque to the First Nations University of Canada (FNUniv) to 

acknowledge the their educational contributions to Environmental Public Health in Saskatchewan and 

Canada.  The First Nations University of Canada is the only institute in Saskatchewan that is approved to 

train Public Health Inspectors.   

This ceremony is taking place during Environmental Public Health Week (September 23-29, 2013), an 

annual event aimed at  recognizing the work of environmental public health professionals such as Public 

Health Inspectors, Environmental Health Officers and other allied environmental/public health 

occupations across Canada.  

The tree, rock, commemorative plaque and food to celebrate this ceremony is being donated by the 

Canadian Institute of Public Health Inspectors as part of their Centenary year (2013) celebrations. 

 

Date: Monday Sept, 23, 2013 

Time: 4:30 p.m.  

Place: FNUniv Native Prairie Garden- section closest to SW entrance of the Regina Campus 

Parking available in lot 19M 

 
Available for interview at the event will be:  

 CIPHI – Saskatchewan Branch President — Ryan Philipation 

 FNUniv Vice-President Academic —  Dr. Lynn Wells 

 FNUniv Indigenous Science, Environment and Economic Development Department Head — Dr. 

Edward Doolittle 

 FNUniv Environmental Health and Safety Program Coordinator — Carmen Buschow 

 Student Representative — Diane Adams 

 
Media Contact: Racelle Kooy, Director of Communications,  

First Nations University of Canada,  

Call or text mobile: (306) 551-2965 

Email: rkooy@fnuniv.ca 
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